
Professionalism has been a core tenent of the AΩA 

mission for more than 115 years. Now, more than ever, we 

must take a leading role in ensuring that professionalism 

is the foundation of our covenant with society. 

AΩA will continue its commitment to medical 

professionalism, and it is our hope that all medical 

educators will work with us to promote best practices 

in medical professionalism in the modern era. 

To obtain a copy of the first AΩA monograph Medical 

Professionalism Best Practices, and/or the second AΩA 

monograph Medical Professionalism Best Practices: 

Professionalism in the Modern Era, please send an 

e-mail with your mailing address, and the number of 

copies of each publication you would like to receive, 

to info@alphaomegaalpha.org.

You may also view the AΩA monographs online at 

alphaomegaalpha.org. 


